

REPRODUCED FROM THE COLLECTIONS OF THE AUSTIN FISTORY CENTER



JOHN CONNALLY GOVERNOR OF TEXAS

August 5, 1966

Police Chief R. A. Miles Austin Police Department Austin, Texas

Dear Chief Miles:

Confirming our conversation Wednesday, August 3, I have requested The University of Texas to conduct a methodical review of all the facts surrounding the "Whitman case". I appreciate very much your agreement to supply The University with the information you have available to help them in the review. This information will be used in a confidential manner by The University and in no case will be released to the public.

Mr. Raymond Vowell has been designated by The University of Texas to coordinate this work, and I would appreciate your extending him your usual fine cooperation.

John Connally

